FRAMINGHAM
PUBLIC LIBRARY'S
DOORS ARE
SPRINGING OPEN
THIS APRIL!
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'- Our buildings will reopen on April 5
for limited browsing and computer use!
(Curbside pickups and returns continue.)

Library staff are eager to safely welcome
you back to browse our collections and
use our computers!
e Masks and social distancing required at
both libraries
e Check in at Main Desks upon arrival

PR _ MAIN LIBRARY MCAULIFFE LIBRARY

* Visits limited to 45 minutes Mon.-Thu. 9am-7pm Mon.-Thu. 9:30am-7pm
° Bu||d|ng Capacity limited for Safety Fri.-Sat. 9am-5pm Fri.-Sat. 9:30am-5pm

Senior Hour 9-10am Senior Hour 9:30-10:30am

e Collection browsing and computer use onl
9 P y Hours subject to change. Please make sure to check our

website or call the Library.
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Main Library 49 Lexington Street ® 508-532-5570 | Christa McAuliffe Branch Library 746 Water Street ¢ 508-532-5636 | www.framinghamlibrary.org




